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From:

Sent: 08 August 2023 15:13

To: Planning Policy CCDC; 

Cc:

Subject: Historic England advice on case PL00774862

Attachments: _HERef_PL00774862_L433605.doc

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. DO NOT click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
 
PLEASE NOTE: This email is from an infrequent correspondent. 
 
Dear Liz/Matthew 
 
I am writing in relation to the following: 
 
NDP: Neighbourhood Development Plan 
Cannock Wood Neighbourhood Plan 
[Case Ref. PL00774862; HE File Ref. /; Your Reference. /] 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Peter Boland 
Historic Places Advisor 
E-mail: 

 
 
Work with us to champion heritage and improve lives. Read our Future Strategy and get involved 
at historicengland.org.uk/strategy. 
 
This e-mail (and any attachments) is confidential and may contain personal views which are not 
the views of Historic England unless specifically stated. If you have received it in error, please 
delete it from your system and notify the sender immediately. Do not use, copy or disclose the 
information in any way nor act in reliance on it. Any information sent to Historic England may 
become publicly available. Please read our full privacy policy ( 
https://urlsand.esvalabs.com/?u=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.historicengland.org.uk%2Fterms%2Fpri
vacy-cookies%2F&e=86405301&h=9e764986&f=y&p=n ) for more information. 
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Historic England is subject to both the Freedom of Information Act (2000) and Environmental Information Regulations (2004). Any 
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Ms Liz Whiteley Direct Dial:    
Cannock Wood Parish Council’s Neighbourhood     
Plan Working Group Our ref: PL00774862   
 8 August 2023   
 
 
Dear Ms Whiteley 
 
CANNOCK WOOD NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN- REGULATION 16 CONSULTATION. 

Thank you for the invitation to comment on the Submission Neighbourhood Plan. 

Historic England is supportive of both the content of the document and the vision and 

objectives set out in it. 

We are pleased to note that our suggestions in respect of heritage assets made at 

Regulation 14 stage have been taken account of. Our other comments on the 

Regulation 14 Plan remain entirely relevant, that is: 

“We particularly commend the plans extremely sound historic environment evidence 

base and the thorough approach taken to identifying the distinctive local 

characteristics of the Parish through the Cannock Wood Character Assessment and 

the emphasis placed upon the conservation of local distinctiveness through good 

building design that is sustainable and informed by the Cannock Wood Design Guide. 

The protection afforded to locally significant buildings and landscape character 

including archaeological remains, green space and important views is equally to be 

applauded.  

In conclusion, the Plan reads as a well-considered, concise and fit for purpose 

document that constitutes a very good example of a community led plan”. 

Beyond those observations we have no further substantive comments to make.  

I hope you find this advice helpful. 

Yours sincerely, 
 
P. Boland. 
 
Peter Boland 
Historic Places Advisor 
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